
UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D. C. 2055-M Record He

WM DOCKET CONTROL 5 Rceo
CENTER

De a/)

WM Project /)

Gkc'.01' of_

K LociA(!~
'87 AUG 17 A9:40

August 13, 1987

MEMORANDUM:

FROM:

SUBJECT:

Robert E. Browning, Director
Division of High-level Waste Management

F. Robert Cook, Senior On-Site Licensing
Representative, Basalt Waste Isolation
Project (BWIP)

FORWARDING LETTER TO KEN ROSENBAUM WITH
ENCLOSURES

Forwarded herewith is a letter to Ken Rosenbaum with items he
requested from me today for appropriate disposition through
Office of Congressional Affairs. The letter indicates the items
discussed in conversations noted. (There are no others.) These
conversations are those I informed you and/or Dr. Bell of when
they occurred.

F. Robert Cook, Senior
On-Site Licensing
Representative, Basalt
Waste Isolation Project
(BWIP)
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